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   M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

TO: Dennis Herrera, General Manager, San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission 

 Ben Rosenfield, Controller 
   
FROM: Jocelyn Wong, Legislative Clerk 
 Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  June 9, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: REGULAR BOARD MEETING - June 13, 2023 - COMMITTEE OF THE 

WHOLE HEARING 
 
 
The Board of Supervisors has received the following hearing request, introduced on 
June 6, 2023: 
 

File No.  230640 
 

Hearing of the Board of Supervisors convening as a Committee of the 
Whole on June 13, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., to consider consider the retail water 
and wastewater rates and charges for Fiscal Year End (FYE) 2024-2026 from 
the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission; and the Board may reject 
these rates by resolution, pursuant to Charter, Section 8B.125; scheduled 
by the Clerk of the Board in response to the request by Supervisor Ahsha 
Safai made on May 31, 2023, pursuant to Charter, Section 8B.125. 
 

If you have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to 
me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, 
San Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: bos.legislation@sfgov.org. 
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